

# SCHOOL NEWSLETTER Friday 6th November 2015

## Dates for this term

- → Wednesday 11th November: Open Day for new parents 10am and 6pm—featuring performances from our school choir. Please invite your friends and neighbours to come and find out about our school.
- → Friday 13th November: Child in Need day Children can dress up as a superhero of their choice to raise money for Children in Need (please bring in a £1 donation).



Please use your imaginations—the more unusual, the better!
There will be prizes for the children who have the most creative superhero names and costumes. We don't expect anyone to go out and buy a costume; it's the idea that

counts, not how fancy the costume is © There will also be a **DISCO** organized by the Friends after school. This will cost 50p, and children must be accompanied by an adult.

### **Golden Assemblies:**

Friday 6th November—Y1
Friday 13th November—Children in Need
Friday 20th November—F2
Friday 27th November—Y6
Friday 4th December—Y4

### **Christmas Dates:**

Friday 11th December—Christmas Fair (no assembly) Monday 14th December—EYFS Christmas Play Tuesday 15th December—KS1 Christmas Play Wednesday 16th December—KS2 Christmas Play



Thursday 17th
December—
Carol Service in
Church
ALL WELCOME

# **Art Competition**

We had a competition before the holidays to create artwork which will be printed onto the scaffolding of the construction site which is next door to us. We used the themes of healthy lifestyles and environmentally friendly cities. Here are some examples of the children's work:









# **Playground Mushrooms**

We have now started allowing the children to play on the mushrooms again, as the construction site have erected hoardings. However, this is heavily supervised during school time. We cannot guarantee the same supervision before or after school, so the mushrooms are still **out of bounds outside of school hours**. Please help us enforce this for the children's safety. Thank you

# **Parents' Coffee Morning**

On Wednesday, 11th November, Mrs Leith will be hosting coffee morning in the ICT room, with the theme of Anti-Bullying to prepare for Anti-Bullying week, which is 16th—20th November. All parents are welcome to come along for coffee between 9 and 10.

All best wishes for the weekend, Emily Norman—Headteacher